
14 TRAINED AT KEY WEST, FL ON MAY 17

FIT Trainer Helen Campbell (far right) reports a very successful training at Key West, FL.  The event took place at 
the Glad Tidings Community Church.  Here is her report:

On Saturday, May 17th, fourteen individuals spent the day expanding their gift of teaching using the Family Integrity 
Curriculum.  It was a delight to work with these dedicated ministers.  One of the comments made by a young man was 
that this curriculum was an answer to his prayers.  He had been waiting for this for a very long time.  That’s why we do 
what we do.  Several churches came together to get trained so they can now go out and conduct classes.  Many will be 
going into jails and prisons.  Some have Bible studies or small groups in their home and will be using this curriculum. 
It is exciting to see how God has called people together and how each one brings their gift and talent in order to share 
the Gospel.  We truly are blessed to be a part of this.  Thank you Glad Tidings Tabernacle in Key West for hosting this 
day and thank you Pastor Jonathan Carey for your vision of sharing the gospel.  We were blessed to be a part of what 
God is doing in Key West, Florida.

Editor’s Note: FIT’s volunteers are among the most dedicated anywhere and success stories abound.  Jail and prison is 
where God “arrests” many people from their wayward lifestyles and gives them time to think - sometimes sober for the 
first time.  Our community followup programs are also effective, giving transitioning people or people in family court 
options in staying out of trouble.  We just received a letter from someone getting out of jail who is enjoying our Anger 
Dynamics course with its discussion, dedicated facilitator, and spiritual emphasis.  He is asking about continuing once 
out of jail.  We can accommodate him.

If you have a testimony, story, or photo for the newsletter, send them to fit@100hour.org.
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